
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

Scholastic Book Fair  

25th March - 30th March  

 

Chester Zoo - Reception  

Wednesday 25th March  

 

Year 4 Parent Engagement  

Wednesday 25th March  

 

PTFA Easter Bingo  

Wednesday 1st April  

 

Easter Celebrations  

Thursday 2nd April  

EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 9:15  

KS1 Assembly 10:30  

KS2 Assembly 2:00 

Parents are welcome to attend 

 

Year 3 Class assembly  

Tuesday 21st April  

 

Nursery Open Morning  

Wednesday 22nd April  

9:30 Tour  

11:00 Tour  

 

Year 4 Class Assembly  

Thursday 23rd April  

 

Graduation and Leavers Photos  

Wednesday 13th May 

 

School Closes for Easter  

Friday 3rd April  

 

School Opens  

Monday 20th April  

 

School Closed for voting  

Thursday 7th May 

 

Bank Holiday  

Friday 8th May  

 

13th March 2020 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 

 

I can say 

thank you 

to my adult  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

 

Clever Caterpillars 94.40% Busy Bees 98.46%   

Terrific Tigers 99.63% 

Perfect Panthers 98.93% Learning Lions 99.26% 

Super Squirrels 98.39%  Wise Owls 96.00% 

Fantastic Foxes 94.40%         Brilliant Badgers 94.80% 
 

The winners for last week was Terrific Tigers well 

done! 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.21%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

Well done! 

Please be reassured that we are following all daily 

advice from Public Health England with regards to 

the Coronavirus Covid-19. 

We are supporting children with regular       hygiene 

routines. If you wish to seek further advice from 

Public Health English you can use their helplines: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm 

 

You can find more information on the school      

website  

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/coronavirus-

frequently-asked-questions/   

Nursery Open Day  

Is your child due to start Nursery or Reception class  

in September 2020? 

We would like to open our doors to you on  Wednesday 

22nd April we want to show you our amazing school and 

the opportunities we offer.  
 

Our School has some fantastic features that include :- 

 An action packed curriculum that brings learning 
to life and  that children  are  

 enthused by. 

 Forest school experiences from Nursery—Year 4 

 A wide range of afterschool and lunchtime clubs 
from Reception to Year 4 

 ‘Kool Kidz’ our amazing before and after school 
provision 7.30am—6.00pm 

 Our recently refurbished music room and ICT 
suite 

 

Tours of the school will take place on Wednesday 22nd 
April at  

9.30am  or 11:00am 
 

Come and  see our fabulous environment in action! 
 

To book please call the school on 01782 973800 or email  
office@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

 
Please visit our website for more information 

www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk or follow us on twitter 
@KingsfieldSch 

 

 

The Children First Learning Partnership is          
officially up and running and coming to the end 

of its first year.   

The directors would now to like to gather views 
from our local communities so that we all have a 

voice in the direction and priorities the Trust 
should take for over the next three years. Your 

views are valued, please follow the link to       
complete a short online questionnaire in order to 

help us Inspire Excellence Together across our 
wonderful schools.   

Many thanks.  

http://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSeSXMgX52iNwQnBSq75oiInH4Cz6rkFi

QXqS7xUKRpGSsddZg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were 

awarded a   golden ticket this week and chose a prize 

from the golden chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Locklan Chaddock, Jacob Morris, Holly Isom, Kaiden 

Adey, Reggie Casewell, Max Atherton 

Website Updates 

 

New lunch menus available on the website  

     Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Leo Cristini 

 Busy Bees -  Isaac Whalley 

 Terrific Tigers - Maisy Hancock 

 Perfect Panthers -  Henry Cox 

 Learning Lions - Majka Kulbida 

 Wise Owls - Kevin Lin 

 Super Squirrels - Levi Mace 

 Brilliant Badgers - Flynn Clulow 

 Fantastic Foxes - Grace Holland 

            Super Speller  

 Clever Caterpillars - Lochlan Chaddock 

 Busy Bees - Grace Hudson 

 Terrific Tigers -  Lucas Antrobus 

    Perfect Panthers - Hayley Meir 

 Learning Lions - Alexis Holley 

 Wise Owls - Samuel Cordwell 

 Super Squirrels - Oliver Lawton 

 Brilliant Badgers - Mia Betts 

 Fantastic Foxes - Cora Lancaster 

             Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Evie Carlisle  

 Busy Bees - Mia Stanway 

 Terrific Tigers - Jamie Wooton 

  Perfect Panthers - Mason Scarratt 

 Learning Lions - Mason Lawton 

 Wise Owls - Evalyn Challinor 

 Super Squirrels - Ava Clulow 

 Brilliant Badgers – Jessica Hughes 

 Fantastic Foxes - Theo Seymour 

 
  

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 
 

  

George Deakin 

     

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school      

achievements: 

We would like to wish Jack Jones the best of luck today in 

theTeamGym British Qualifiers Competition. 

Easter Events  

For our Easter Celebrations this year we  would like children to 

complete an Easter craft as an additional homework, that will 

then be showcased in their Easter assembly for parents and a 

prize awarded to the winner of each class.  

Below are the  crafts that each year group will need to create:  

Nursery and Reception - An Easter bonnet  

Year 1 - Colour  and decorate an Easter Egg  

Year 2 - An Easter Basket  

Years 3 and 4 - An Easter Collage  

 

These needs to be completed and brought into school on    

Friday 27th March 2020 

 

We look forward to seeing your work 


